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AGENDA DATE: 
5/17/2011
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
Request the Board of County Commissioners acknowledge and approve the Kittitas Co Public Health
Simplified Indirect Cost Allocation Plan for the Year ended December 31, 2010
 
BACKGROUND: 
Each year we are required to establish our Indirect Cost Allocation Plan and establish the rate based upon
allowed costs under OMB 87.  The plan for the Health Department established at 24.4% but to allow for the
margin of error, the county auditor certified the rate at 24.25%.  The previous rate was 22.5%.
 
INTERACTION: 
Amber Simon, Accountant Public Health
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommend the Board of County Commissioners approve the indirect cost rate for the plan year ended
December 31, 2010 at 24.25% which is certified by the County Auditor
 
HANDLING: 
Signed resolution to Judy and one to Amber Simon, Public Health
 
LEAD STAFF: 
Judy Pless
 


